From: Chantal Rose <chantalr@got.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 4:18 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 4029

| support the bill. I've attended meetings, written an editorial to the Bulletin, and firmly believe that allowing Bend
Parks and Rec to build a bridge over the Deschutes river is a mistake, especially the way they have handled this “project”
from the beginning! My spouse William Moore is in agreement as well. Sincerely, Chantal Rose



